
Phone Bank to go out to Omaha 
Members  

 
Hello, this is the NRA calling from 703-267-1200 with an important election alert. 
 
This Tuesday, May 9th is the Omaha Mayoral election.  Your NRA-Political Victory Fund would 
like to remind you that Heath Mello worked to restrict the Second Amendment rights of gun 
owners across Nebraska during his tenure as a state Senator, and he supported gun registration in 
Omaha.  
 
Heath Mello would be bad for your Second Amendment rights.  By contrast, his opponent has 
prevented anti-gun ordinances from becoming law.   
 
It is important that you remember this when you go to the polls on Tuesday May 9th! Encourage 
your family, friends, and fellow gun owners to do the same. 
 


